
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The “Videos about performances of the funds” for the first quarter of 2020 

have been uploaded to the Pension Fund’s website www.fp.gov.mo. Members 

are welcome to browse it through “Switching Information Desk” or “My 

Online Account”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members are welcome to dial  

our hotline  2835 6556  for further enquiries. 


